										December 10, 2009

Dear Mrs. Shiring,

	Thank you so much for the opportunity to do my internship with you. It was a great experience and I really learned a lot. There was so much I learned from how to use the equipment for the health screenings to what to do if someone breaks their arm. I truly appreciate your kindness and willingness to help me complete my internship. It was a great experience and I’m glad I was able to learn so much. Thank you again for all the help and advice, I had a great experience.

Thank you so much,

Lauren Spano 
